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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
new regulation

Mister,

The new regulation (reduction of the leverage from 100 to 10) will only slightly affect the activity of Forex trading.
Why ? Because of this new regulation, a lot of small trader will stop their activity, but this activity is very small
compared to the one generated by big traders who manipulate million of dollars.

Once again, do you want only the big numerous fishes to survive to this new regulation ?

Think of it.

Best regards

Gerald Frank
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